
No. D-13012/12/2020-Genl 
Government of India 

Ministry of Road Transport &Highways 

(General Section) 

Transport Bhawan, 1, Parliament Street, New Delhi 110001 

Dated the 26th August, 2020 

OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

Sub: Willingness for COVID - 19 test (RADT) of the officers and staff of MoRTH 

- reg. 

. Th~ undersigned is directed to state that in pursuance of the decisions taken 

m th~ Semor Officers Meeting, it was decided that COVID-19 Test (RADT) will be 

orgamzed every fortnight for the officers/ employees of the Ministry including 

contractual staff. 

2. First camp for COVID-19 Test at Transport Bhawan was held on 21 st to 

22nd July 2020. Now, next COVID-19 Test is to be held on 28.08.2020 at Transport 

Bhawan between 10.00 to 14.00 Hrs. In view of the above, all officials in MoRTH 

including contractual staff, who are willing to get them tested for COVID-19, are 

requested to send their willingness along with particulars i.e. Name, Designation, 

Aadhar No., Mobile No., Office Room No., Residential Address and e-mail address in 

General Section on e-mail "vijender.kr@nic.in" by 04:00 PM on 27.08.2020. 

To 

MeA~ 

(M.L. Atal) 

Deputy Secretary to the Government of India 

1. All Officers/Sections of Ministry o~ Rodad hTr~~~por~ &:d Highwaysb ·t / ff e of 

2. Director, NIC with a request to up oa t e 1ce r er on we s1 e eo 1C 

the Ministry. 
3. Copy for information to: Sr. PPS to JS (Gen). 
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